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November 4, 2013
Dr. William H. Barton
Editor, Advances in Social Work
Dear Dr. Barton,

Attached please find a manuscript entitled “The Effectiveness of Writing Across the Curriculum in Social Work Education: Students’ Perceptions” for your consideration to your journal.  We believe our manuscript fits well with the mission and scope of your journal.  This manuscript has not been published elsewhere and that it has not been submitted simultaneously for publication elsewhere.
I would like to thank you for your consideration and review.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 561-846-1293 or via email at ndiaz10@fau.edu. I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Naelys Luna, Ph.D.

Associate Professor
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